
Holiday Decoration Guidelines for Tenants 

Dear Tenants, 

As the holiday season approaches, we encourage you to spread joy and cheer throughout our 

community. However, to ensure safety and maintain the aesthetic of our property, please adhere 

to the following guidelines when decorating: 

Decoration Guidelines 

• All decorations must be fire-resistant and safe for indoor use. 

• Exterior decorations should not obstruct pathways or common areas. 

• Lighting should be energy-efficient and turned off during the night. 

• Items should not be affixed to walls, windows, or doors without prior approval. 

• Natural decorations, such as live trees or wreaths, must be kept hydrated and disposed of 

properly after the season. 

Additional Notes 

Any decorations that are deemed unsafe or inappropriate will need to be removed at the 

management's request. We appreciate your cooperation in fostering a festive and safe 

environment for all. 

Happy Holidays! 

Sincerely, 

The Property Management Team 


